The following was passed (as *amended*) on November 9, 2015 at Faculty Senate Meeting #210:

ORIGINAL

MOTION:

The Faculty Senate moves to adopt a classification list system to meet general education requirements in humanities and social sciences in lieu of the currently mandated *lower division* Perspectives on the Human Condition (PHC) courses. To meet humanities and social sciences requirements, students must take fifteen credits of general education courses that meet the following University Regulations. Of these:

- At least 3 credits *must be* in the arts
- At least 3 credits *must be* in general humanities
- At least 6 credits *must be* in social sciences (from 2 different disciplines)

The UAF Faculty Senate Curricular Affairs Committee will develop an initial list of courses to fulfill these course requirements by January 2016.

EFFECTIVE: Fall 2016

RATIONALE: The UA Board of Regents adopted a resolution at its April 3-4, 2014 meeting charging the faculty across the UA system to develop and adopt common general education requirements.

The Faculty Senate adopted a resolution at its May 7, 2015 meeting calling for the adoption of a classification list system that will meet general education requirements in arts, humanities, and social sciences.

The UAF Faculty Senate desires to widen student choice related to general education.

It is the intention of the Faculty Senate that the current ethics requirement be retained.

President, UAF Faculty Senate

Approved:

Disapproved:

Chancellor's Office

Date